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- learn: opening our minds to the teachings of Jesus Christ, to hear God's story and notice God's activity in everyday life;

- pray: as Jesus has taught us, coming before God with humble heart, with our thanksgivings and concerns, then listening for God's message for us; inviting and then dwelling in

God's loving presence;

- worship: gathering with others, we hear the Good News of Jesus Christ, we raise our thanksgivings, we confess; we share in the Eucharist, becoming one Body in our One Lord;

- bless: blessed by Our Lord, we bless others as we follow Jesus' teachings of compassion and love for all whom we meet; 

- go: into the world, rejoicing in the power of the Holy Spirit and in the resurrection of Jesus Christ; we go forth to love and serve the Lord;

- rest: God rests on the seventh day of Creation, leading the way, showing us how; we are to rest in body, mind and spirit, trusting God to manage work we cannot do.

Bishop Bascom sent a letter recently to all priests in the diocese, asking us to consider with our parish how we might explore 'The Way of Love.' The Diocese has begun to make plans to highlight the seven practices as a reality in our lives. 

- 'The Way of Love' is to be presented at the Diocesan Convention in October. 

- There will be an Advent Quiet Day on December 14 at St. David's in Topeka. 

- An Advent Bishop's Book Club is planned. Everyone is invited to read Bishop Curry's book The Power of Love; there will be an on-line book discussion group for those who are interested.

- Other Diocesan events around 'The Way of Love' are being planned for 2020.

We at St. Paul's will have more information available to us in the weeks to come. Please see Mother Kay if you are interested in planning 'The Way of Love' events for St. Paul's. 

There are links to several resources available on the diocesan website at: www.episcopal-ks.org/life/Way-of-Life.php  


(you will have to type this address into your browser; it is not working as a link)

You will find a link on the home page for 'Way of Life'. 

Let's consider together how we might strengthen our journey as we follow Jesus in the 'Way of Love'. 
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The Way of Love

A Simple Rule of Life

Jesus' New Way, is 'The Way of Love.' 

The Episcopal Church is renewing that Way.

Our bishops, +Michael Curry, our Presiding Bishop, and his team have been busy this past few months, preparing to offer the entire Episcopal Church a fresh pattern for following Jesus Christ. We are invited to join hundreds of thousands of Episcopalians across the country in creating and learning to live by our own Rule of Life. Called 'The Way of Love', this idea began to take form and come alive last summer at the national-level General Convention of the Episcopal Church.

Christians have lived according to a Rule of Life for hundreds of years, beginning in the 3rd century with the Egyptian 'Desert Fathers and Mothers' of very early Christianity. These people were ascetics, hermits who lived quiet lives of devotion to God and to Jesus. People often consulted these Abbas and Ammas seeking guidance in their daily Christian lives or with a special problem. These desert sages were the first to live by a 'Rule of Life.'

The practice of living according to a 'Rule of Life' continued with St. Benedict. He wrote the first, and arguably most famous, Rule of Life for his community of monks; he was their Abbott (from the word Abba). This Rule was introduced in 516 in Italy.

Our national bishop, + Michael Curry, is leading the Church, and our own +Cathleen Bascom and other bishops throughout the United States are leading each Diocese within the Church in establishing a way to bring this ancient idea to life in 2019. 

The Way of Love is an approach to bring the Jesus Movement alive in each individual life--in our own and in the life of everyone we encounter in our daily comings and goings. 

The Way of Love is based on seven Christian principles, practices we already respect and participate in as we follow Jesus into the Church, and then out to the world.

Defined by Bishop Curry, these practices are to:

- turn: reorienting our lives as we follow Jesus away from the powers of sin--hatred, fear, injustice and oppression--toward the New Way of truth, love, hope, justice, freedom;
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DATE
TIME/SERVICE
ACOLYTES
GREETERS
E.MINISTERS
ALTAR GUILD

9/01
10 AM
Allison
A.Adams
D.Link®
J.Randle
Pentecost 12
Holy Eucharist
Lanie

G.Griffiths©
R.Lloyd




W.Link®

COFFEE HOSTS:  Raymond & Lyleen Adams
STEWARDS:  Donna Long & Wayne Link

      Tim & Angie Adams
Sunday School:  Stuart Griffiths
_____________________________________________________________________________________
9/08
10 AM
Candace
D.Griggs
C.Bloomfield®
D.Link
Pentecost 13
Holy Eucharist
Stan

D.Griggs© 
G.Ruthstrom

     


A.Ralph®

COFFEE HOSTS:  Jim & Ginny Beck
STEWARDS:  Donna Long & Wayne Link


Sunday School:  Kim Fry & Ronda Lloyd
______________________________________________________________________________________
9/15
10 AM
Ronda
D.Turner
D.Long®
B.Easterberg
Pentecost 14
Holy Eucharist


J.Bloomfield©
A.Tholstrup




S.Griffiths®
COFFEE HOSTS:  Jim & Carol Brown
STEWARDS:  Donna Long & Wayne Link




Sunday School:  Blair Bloomfield & Carly Bloomfield
9/22
            10 AM
              
Jacob
               W.Link

G.Beck®
K.Fry
Pentecost 15       Holy Eucharist
Lanie



C.Brown©
S.Fry








J.Hixon®

COFFEE HOSTS:  Carly Bloomfield

STEWARDS:  Donna Long & Wayne Link

                           Trenton & Brett Canfield

Sunday School:  Donna Long
9/29
           10 AM                     
Stan
             G.Ruthstrom
W.Link®
J.Randle
Pentecost 16      Morning Prayer




D.Link®

R.Lloyd
COFFEE HOSTS:   Ronda Lloyd


SERMON:  Stuart Griffiths






STEWARDS:  Donna Long & Wayne Link







Sunday School:   Ronda Lloyd & Kim Fry 

EVENTS FOR SEPTEMBER:
Friday, September 6th:  Dining Out Group at Nelson’s Landing, Leonardville; 5:30 PM.
Sunday, September 8th:  Holy Eucharist; 10 AM.
Wednesday, September 11th:  Choir Practice; 5:30 PM.  
Sunday, September 15th:  Breakfast and Book discussion; 8 AM.  Holy Eucharist; 10 AM.
Vestry Meeting 11:30 AM. 
Wednesday,  September 18th:  Mobile Food Pantry at Shopko parking lot at 11:00 AM.
Saturday, September 21st:  Reproduction of “Riverwalk” in the garden at St. Paul’s.  The approximate time is 5 PM with additional information to be announced later.  Bring your own lawn chairs and invite friends!
Sunday, September 22nd:  Holy Eucharist; 10 AM.
Wednesday, September 25th:  Senior Commodities distribution 1-3 PM.

Choir Practice; 5:30 PM.

Thursday, September 26th:  ECW ladies meet at El Puerto for lunch at 11:30 AM.
Sunday, September 29th:  Morning Prayer; 10 AM.
BOOK DISCUSSION

The first book discussion and breakfast will be held on September 15th beginning at 8 AM.  The title of the book is The Comfort Trap; spiritual dangers of the convenience culture by Tim Bascom (husband of our Bishop).  Please sign-up on the sheet in the Parish Hall if you plan to attend so they will know how many to plan for breakfast.  

CHOIR PRACTICE
The choir will begin rehearsals on Wednesday, September 11th at 5:30 PM.  All are welcome to join the choir; they are scheduled every other Wednesday through December.  
Curry column for June 2019


Jim Beck

Bishop Curry has recently reminded us of the 400th anniversary of the landing of the first African American slaves on U.S. soil. In 1619, one year before the pilgrims aboard the Mayflower landed at Plymouth Rock, a ship named The White Lion landed in Jamestown, Virginia to deliver 20+ black slaves to purchasers. Scholars believe that these Africans were Angolans. They crossed the Atlantic in a Spanish ship before being captured in a piracy action by the British. The ramifications of this modest beginning of the African slave trade in the U.S. have permeated American history, even reaching our own parish in 1900 with the confirmation of Mai DeKonza. Episcopalian churches across America rang their church bells for one minute in remembrance of the first landing of African slaves in 1619 on Sunday, August 25, at 2 p.m.

We have no evidence that Mai DeKonza knew about this 1619 landing. She did know, however, that her ancestors were slaves and that it took the United States almost 250 years to change the status of these Africans from that of property to personhood. Four hundred years have now passed since that first landing. We have made significant progress in affirming our African American neighbors as humans created in the Image of God, but we must also realize that we have more work to do to reverse the effects of the 1619 landing.
To worship is to sing
The worshiper who sings…drinks more deeply of the message of the hymns.  The gospel as found in our hymns is the same as that in the Scriptures.

The worshiper who sings…becomes more deeply involved in the service; less of a spectator and more of a participant.

The worshiper who sings…draws more closely to those who worship with him.

The worshiper who sings…expresses faith by lifting his or her voice in praise to God.

The worshiper who sings…upholds the service, making it finer and richer for fellow worshipers, the pastor, the church and God.

This Day is a Gift

This beautiful day is a gift of love

That’s given to us from God above.

With twenty-four hours of time to use

In ways God is hoping we’ll wisely choose.

So why not ask God for both guidance and grace?

Let God set the standards as well as the pace.

Then when the day’s over, we’ll find we’ve been blessed

With all that we needed in choosing what’s best!

                                                                                         --Peggy Ferrell

Remembering 9/11/01

Dear Lord, loving Creator of us all, we remember with great sadness those whose lives were taken on September 11, 2001.  We hold up to you the victims’ families that they may know, despite their pain that they can find solace in your loving presence.  Help them bring their hurting hearts to you, realizing that your everlasting arms can bear them up and that they cannot be separated from your abiding love.

Please assure us that even though we cannot understand such horrible deeds, you can bring good out of evil, justice out of injustice and righteousness out of unrighteousness.


Therefore, confessing our human weaknesses our grief and our struggles to make sense out of this world, we cry out with the psalmist:  “Rise up, O Lord; O God, life up your hand; do not forget the oppressed”  (Psalm 10:12, NRSV).  Strengthen our hearts, this day and every day.  Amen.

Grief


Grief is perhaps the most difficult of human emotions to face, though it also has the potential for being the most therapeutic.  Grief isn’t a bad thing; it’s the cost of having loved.  If we hadn’t loved, if we hadn’t cared, we wouldn’t grieve.  And our lives would have been even emptier.
